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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Maths workshop’ meeting on Friday 8th March 2024 at 10.00am The 
purpose of the meeting is to help you understand the way Mathetmathics are delivered at The Brook. This 
applies to all pupils of all ages: early years, key stage 1 and key stage 2. 
The focus of the morning will be to give you ideas and tips as to how to support your child’s cognitive 
development in different settings. There will also be an opportunity to network and exchange ideas 
/experiences with other parents/carers. 
Please could you return the slip below to your child’s class teacher if you would like to attend. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Thibaut De Wolf 
Ivan Van Wyk 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
Child’s name:____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Child’s class: ____________________________________________________ 

 
 

             I would like to attend the Maths Workshop on Friday 8th March 2024 at 10.00am 
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